OIG-SBLF-14-003 State Small Business Credit Initiative: Louisiana's
Eligibility for its Second Transfer of Funds and the Allowability of
Reported Administrative Expenses, was issued on January 9, 2014. This
audit report was removed from the Treasury OIG website on February
19, 2015, pending further review. We completed that review on June
24, 2015, and determined that the work performed was not sufficient
to support the findings and conclusions in the report under generally
accepted government auditing standards. Therefore, the
aforementioned audit report is not to be relied upon, and will not be
reissued. If you have any questions regarding the audit report, please
contact the Treasury OIG Office of Audit at (202) 927-5400.



